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All accredited collecting banks and

agents are advised not to accept  the

“Order of Payment Slip” as shown in the

figure on the right, as the form to validate

receipt of premium payment of PhilHealth

members.

The Slip is for the exclusive use when

making payments through any of our Offices

nationwide using the Over-the-Counter

Collection System (OTCCS).  Banks/Agents

must  instead use the appropriate

Contribution  Payment Return Forms, namely,

the ME-5 for the Employed Sector, the MI-5

for the Individually Paying Sector and the

Min-5 for the Sponsored Sector. These forms

are considered Official Receipts when

machine validated.

Please report any and all instances of

usage of the Order of Payment Slip to our

Treasury Department at 637-9999 local 1701.


